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The Mission of J. Sterling Morton Elementary School, whose culture unites families, 
 guarantees all students develop and excel in academic skills and character necessary  

for personal excellence and responsible citizenship through high-quality,  
engaging experiences in an academic, challenging and nurturing environment. 

News from the Principal…  
Morton is collecting Hy-Vee receipts dated 

September 1-December 31 from any of the (14) 

Omaha, Council Bluffs & Plattsmouth Hy-Vee 

stores. Hy-Vee will donate $1 for every $200 

spent in the stores (up to $2,000 per school). 

We have a collection box in the office at Morton 

and hope to fill it up with receipts from our 

staff and families!  
 
If you do not wish to have Morton release  
student information and pictures to the  
newspaper or other media sources, and/or you  
do not want your child’s name/picture published 
in the Messenger or on our website, you are  
required to notify Mrs. Bergstrom in writing 
prior to the last Friday in September 
(September 30).  
 
PLEASE JOIN US at our first School  
Improvement Meeting on Tuesday, September 
27th (4-5 pm) to learn about Behavior  
Intervention Support Teams (BIST).  
 
Mark your calendars! Our 5th grade  
orchestra students will perform at Vala's 
Pumpkin Patch on October 4th at 6:45 pm.  
If you have questions, please contact our 
(amazing!) orchestra teacher, Angela  
Ferguson, at alferguson@mpsomaha.org.  
We hope to see you at Vala’s for a night of 
spooky fun! 

Millard Public Schools and Gallup will partner this fall to measure the engagement of our students through 
the Gallup Student Poll. Gallup’s research indicates students who are more engaged in learning have higher 
class grades, achievement scores and academic retention. Morton’s 5th grade students will participate in 
the Gallup survey in October.  

~All Things Morton 

mailto:alferguson@mpsomaha.org


SAFETY PATROL 
We are proud of our fifth grade students who give their time to serve as Safety Patrol members.  
*    
  *Safety Patrol members for Sept. 16th - 30th, 2016.                        
  Station #1 (south lot) Station # 2 (front door) Station # 3 (north lot) 
  Mayte M.   Makayla S.      Capt. Madie A. 
       Robert T.   Andrew B.   Sidney P. 
                      Caleb W.  

 

There will be monthly Safety Patrol meetings this year from 8:00 - 8:20 AM. 
                             Next meeting is: September 12th 

Sept. 26 - 30  United Way Coin Collection Contest 
(in each homeroom) 

Oct. 3 8:00 AM Safety Patrol Meeting 

Oct. 3 3:45 - 4:15 PM 4th & 5th Grade Book Club 

Oct. 5 11:40 AM - 12:10 PM Student Council Meeting 

Oct. 6  Picture Day for Classrooms & Retakes 

Oct. 6 5:00 PM -  Close Scheel’s Night 
(proceeds from the Ferris Wheel are donated to Morton) 

*Oct. 7 2:30 - 3:30 PM JDRF Walk 

Week of Oct. 9  NO Walking Club this week 

Oct. 10 - 14  NO Homework Help Club on October  10th - 14th 

due to Parent/ Teacher  conferences 

Oct. 10 & 11 4:15 - 8:00 PM Scholastic Book Fair 
(during conferences) 

Oct. 10 4:20 - 8:00 PM Parent Teacher Conferences 

Oct. 11 4:20 - 8:00 PM Parent Teacher Conferences 

Oct. 13 8:00 - 11:00 AM  Parent Teacher Conferences 

Oct. 12—14  No School - Fall Break 

Morton Elementary School Upcoming Dates 



Please visit our school website at:  morton.mpsomaha.org 

Help Morton earn PE equipment for our school! 
 
Ms. Valdez will be selling Speed Stacking cups for the entire month of September.  The cups are 
$20.00 a set. Morton was provided with 50 sets of cups.  If we can sell all 50 sets our school gets 30 
sets, 2 small sets, two timing mats and the lifetime guarantee for FREE!! This is a $400 - $500 val-
ue. When you buy cups...you help our school! 
 
If you have never heard about speed stacks, that’s okay. Speed Stacking is a program that focuses 
on stacking cups in specific sequences using specific patterns. Students are required to use both 
hands and stack left to right. This Program improves hand-eye coordination, the ability to use both 
sides of the brain, fitness, self-esteem and much more.  It’s a sport all students can participate in 
(and have fun too!). 
 
For more information on the benefits of speed stacking check out this link: 
https//www.speedstacks.com/instructors/resources/benefits/ 
 
If you would like to purchase speed stacking cups, there will be a flyer coming home 
in the Friday Folder or you can contact Ms. Valdez smvaldez@mpsomaha.org. 
 

Thank you to the Stanfill and Haifley 
families for their donations to the 
health room at Morton!  We appreciate 
your generosity! 

If you would like to meet with Mr. Breiter (band) or Mrs. Ferguson (Strings) during 
Parent/Teachers conferences please see their schedule time listed below.    
 

  Mrs. Ferguson, Monday, October 10th 6:30 -  8:00 PM 
 Mr. Breiter, Monday, October 10th 6:50 -  8:00 PM 

  

If you would like to meet with Mrs. Hamill (Counselor) during Parent/
Teachers conferences, please see her schedule time listed below.    

 
Mrs. Hamill, Monday, October 10th    4:20 - 8:00 PM  

NO Homework Help Club on  

October  10th - 14th due to 

Parent/ Teacher  conferences. 


